
From: PHILLIP KERLE 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
Message: 
 
To: The Inquiry Secretary, Ms Samantha Mannette, JSCEM 
 
Dear Ms Mannette, 
 
Please accept this submission for the JSCEM's Inquiry into the 2010 Federal Election. 
 
I am an Australian citizen living in the United Kingdom. 
 
I have been living outside Australia since 1998. 
 
I am not currently on the Commonwealth electoral roll.  
 
It is very disappointing to me as a citizen not to be able to vote in the elections as I believe all 
citizens should be able to vote. Many other countries allow their non-resident citizens to vote 
and in the UK non-citizens who are Commonwealth citizens have full electoral rights. 
 
Phillip Kerle  
  

SUBMISSION 18




